Good evening,

In response to your Members Bill, we would like to put forward the following comments:-

The 30mph speed limits through Auchterless and Fisherford are regularly ignored, and rarely policed. People drive through these areas at up to 60mph. Reducing the speed limit to 20mph isn't going to change this. People I have spoken to in this area believe that there is no point in further reducing the speed limits until we can effectively police the ones we already have.

Regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Secretary
Auchterless, Inverkeithny and Fisherford Community Council.








	
